
TERM 2, WEEK 8, 2022

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar…

    Friendship  Love  Learning

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

It is hard to believe we are nearing the end of term 2. The 
term is certainly flying along! Our teachers have been 
busily preparing reports for each of our students. These 
written reports provide information to parents and carers 
about your child’s learning. Reports will be sent home 
during week 10.

Thank you to our students, staff and families for a 
successful day yesterday at the athletics carnival. As 
always, the students at Mulgoa mad us proud. Well done!!

We have some exciting news…our canteen is going to be 
refurbished!! The contract has been awarded and I have 
had a preliminary meeting with them. There will be some 
disruption to the canteen for 1-3 weeks, but we will keep 
you updated. Work is expected to begin early-mid next 
term.

Our extended Kindergarten transition program begins in 
just a few short weeks! Please contact the office for 
enrolment information for Kindergarten 2023.

Don’t forget to keep an eye on our Facebook page for 
photos and information about our fantastic school. Our 
school website is also updated weekly with notes if you 
have misplaced them!!

Take care and remember, Mulgoa matters!!

Justine Blackley
Principal

30th June

NAIDOC day

21st June
Blue Mountains 
/Nepean dance 

audition

1st July

Last day of 
Term 2

1st July

Recognition 
Day



Reminders

Term 2 & 3 dates…

Thursday 30th June - NAIDOC day celebrations
Friday 1st July - Last day of Term 2
Monday 18th July - Staff Development Day
Tuesday 19th July - Term 3 starts for students
Thursday 28th July - Kindy transition program starts
Thursday 11th August - CPR help

* As the weather is much cooler now, we take this 
opportunity to remind you to label your child’s 
jackets and jumpers. We have a number of jackets 
found with no name!

* Don’t forget the canteen will be selling hot 
chocolate on Friday mornings before school. Hot 
chocolate can be purchased from the canteen 
window.

* A reminder that if your child arrives after the 
morning bell at 9am or has to leave prior to the 3pm 
bell they will need to report to the office to receive a 
late/early slip. This procedure is a legal requirement 
that is necessary for all schools.

* Can I please remind parents and carers to refrain 
from walking through our school car park during 
drop off and pick up times. We regularly have
delivery vehicles and Department of education staff 
visiting and would hate for there to be an accident. 
Please use the walkways and crossings provided. 
Thank you.






